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INDEPENDENT REGULATORY
REVIEW COMMISSION

I'm very concerned what the extraction of marcellus shale will do to our land, wildlife, roads, and water. We
deserve to maintain what semblance of a quality of life that remains. Please order an impact study as to how the
extraction will impact people, property, traffic, pressure on infrastructure, and water quality. I hope it can be
done independently from the Dirty Energy lobby. Please remember your duty to protect living breathing human
beings, not the bottom line of sociopathic coporations who are not and never will be persons.

Sincerely,
Benita J. Campbell
23 Hindman Avenue
Burgettstown, PA 15021-1165
724/947-2790


